SHARE IN THE
(7
Tommy Fund

for Childhood Cancer

Gold Gala

To Whom It May Concern,

The Tommy Fund for Childhood Cancer is seeking contributions from local businesses or friends
in support of our “Share in the Magic” Gold Gala on April 26, 2024, at Anthony’s Ocean View
in New Haven, CT. These contributions will be used during our event’s Gala Silent & Live Auction.
Your support will benefit our mission of providing HELP & HOPE to families whose children are
undergoing cancer treatments at the Tommy Fund Pediatric Hematology & Oncology Center, Yale
New Haven Children’s Hospital and Smilow Cancer Hospital.

This year, we are excited to honor the Fairfield Firefighters Charitable Foundation and AAA. This
year’s gala will include special guests The Gagliardi Family and Dr. Stephanie Massaro, MD,
MPH.

Event features include a Cocktail Hour, Gourmet Plated Dinner, Open Bar, Magic with “Phil The
Magic Man” as seen on the Travel Channel, ESPN, and Bravo, Live Program with our Special
Guests, Live & Silent Auction with Guest Auctioneer Eric Hummel, Dancing to the Timmy Maia
Band, and more!

In return, your business or name will be highlighted in our event program and on our mobile
bidding platform. If you have any questions, please contact communications@tommyfund.org or
(475)267-8966. All contributions are appreciated by April 22 for our planning purposes and
can be mailed to the Tommy Fund for Childhood Cancer, Suite 277, SHU iHub Powered by
Verizon, 3135 Easton Tpke. Fairfield, CT 06825, along with the attached form.

Many thanks in advance for your donation!

Sincerely,

Rebecca M Santoli, Executive Director Denise Carr, Event Chair

www.tommyfund.org
(475) 267-8966



